
NOTICE 
ANNUAL MEETING UPDATE 

Due to the current state health restrictions and the uncertainties with COVID-19, CNMEC will 

not be holding our 2021 annual meeting of the members. 

The trustee positions that were up for election were uncontested so there will not be an election 

and the incumbent trustees will retain their positions and continue in office.  

 

The 2021 Annual Report will be made available after April 17, 2021. And since we cannot see 

you in person, we want to express our member appreciation with a $25 credit that will be applied 

to the primary account of each qualified voting member. 

 

$25 Member Appreciation Credit will be applied to the April 2021 bill. 


